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I wanted to add that when I wrote a long letter to the NSW Transport Minister outlining my 
horrendous daily commutes on the routinely overstuffed-way-beyond-capacity train service here in 

Sydney, I got a very flimsy reply from an underling who basically said in his letter 'Never mind, 
dear, there'll be nice little cup holders on the next lot of new trains'. Stuff hot coffee spilling on 

passengers! Give us a first-world public transport system and cancel WestConnex as a matter of 
long-overdue urgency! 

 


